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30th April 2024 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Self-Evaluation 
 
Each year in school we gather the views of children, staff, families and the wider community about 
different aspects of school life. We do this in a variety of ways from focus groups, asking opinions at 
school events to questionnaires etc. It is important to us that we hear from as many of our families and 
partners as possible. Along with the information gathered in school from staff and children, your views 
really help us identify what we are doing well and what we need to improve. This information then helps 
form our school improvement priorities for the coming session. 
 
I would be grateful if you could spend a few minutes completing the questionnaire you will find by 
clicking the link below. If you have more than one child in school, please feel free to complete one for 
each child. Thank you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/J5chF33kqe 
 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/J5chF33kqe

